Dear Sirs,

I agree with all of the others replies from my neighbours and like to add 2
pictures for which I will explain.

1. The first photo is of my wife arms out stretched between the fence of no.8
Branksea close and the fence of Men-A-Vaur. I can not see how the
builder will get building materials through this narrow gap, let alone
JCB’S, skips and other plant. It is totally irresponsible for the builder to
use this way as a means of access to the site, and as far as I can see
there is no viable way to access the site from any boundary.

2. The second photo is taken by the lamp post in Branksea close, this shows
where the proposed entrance (according to the plans) will be to the site. I
wish to point out directly behind the lamp post and just on the other side
of the hedge is an Ancient Pear Tree which should be preserved.

I can not see how this planning application can go ahead.
Your Faithfully

David Maybrey
7 Branksea Close






